
 
 

WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
SCHOOL LANE, ASHURST, WEST SUSSEX  

BN44 3AY 

  

Headteacher:  Mrs S Smith BA (Hons) RE & English PGCE 

 

 

Email: office@ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.sch.uk                             www.ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.uk 

           Telephone:  01403 710426                                                         Fax:  01403 710765 

  

 
26th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Well what a busy half term this has been! We thank you for all your support during the 

SATs tests and look forward to sharing the results with parents and carers of YR, Y1, Y2, 

Y4 and Y6 children when these become available. 

 

As I write, Mrs Hedley and I have just returned from a wonderful four days away with our 

Y6 children. We were very well looked after by the staff at Goodwood, we ate lots, walked 

lots and were fortunate with the weather.  Everywhere we went, adults complimented us on 

the politeness, high level of engagement and excellent behaviour of the children. We are 

very proud of them. 

 

 

 

Covid Update 

Just to remind you the measures for managing COVID-19 in schools has been updated and 

the guidance is now as follows: 

• adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature 

or feel unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until 

they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they no longer have a high 

temperature 

• children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at 

home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, college or 

childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to 

attend 

• adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid 

contact with other people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious. For 

children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice is 3 days. 

 

 

School Website 

http://www.ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.sch.uk 

The school website is updated regularly and is where the most up-to-date information can be 

found including: Newsletters, OFSTED and SIAMS reports, PE/Sports Funding statements, 
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Pupil Premium and Local Offer statements and School Policies. You can also find our Twitter 

feed with lots of photographs there too! 

 

Safeguarding 

As always, should you have any concerns regarding your child/children, please contact the 

school as soon as possible, in order that matters may be quickly and effectively resolved. 

Should you have any Safeguarding concerns please contact the DSL team Mrs Smith, Mrs 

Hedley or Mrs Sansbury direct or via DSL@ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.sch.uk. 

 

 

Thank you all once again for your support and we hope you enjoy a well-earned half term 

break. We are pleased to announce that when we return on Monday 6th June, we will be 

joined by three new children in Mouse class. 

 

  

Kindest regards,    

 

 

Mrs S Smith   

Headteacher 
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